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Group Gardening Morning

Communique No 203

24th June 2020 I'M NEW TO GARDENING - WHAT'S

THIS YELLOW ONE CALLED?

Dear residents,

We have been discussing how we can keep our Village looking good during the time that Four
Seasons gardeners are not able to enter the premises.

We would like to invite all residents to join us for a few hours on Friday 26th June at 9am to
weed, sweep, cut back and tidy as many of the verges we can manage throughout our village.
Why so quick? Because a new cold front is expected here from Saturday onwards.

We would like to meet at the Crab Crossing Bridge and hope to carry on until about 12am.
Please bring your gloves, secateurs and some form of weeding tool and your own drinking water.
Bags will be supplied.

With the absence of any social functions, this might be a chance to work alongside your fellow
residents and enjoy a productive and happy gardening experience. Social distancing will be
observed and please make sure you are wearing a mask.

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!

Heather Allan - Unit No 96 - 082 331 7174 also on WhatsApp
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